Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers
November 11 2024 meeting

Meeting was called to order
Secretary report was given and accepted.
Treasurer report was given and accepted.

Time sheets from September, October and November should be turned in as soon as possible to Dean
(715-297-2408 or dean.manecke@gmail.com) or Cindy (715-581-2468 or Cindy.manecke@gmail.com.

Dean was looking into an All American disk which would disk and pull shoulder back in when we are
rehabbing the trail. Didn’t get 100% confirmation that it would work with our tractor. This would be the
smallest they make. Quote from Riesterer & Schnell for $9,000 was the cheapest. Will keep looking into
this over the winter. Maybe someone would be able to make us a smaller one to fit the tractor.

Christmas party is set for Friday January 10™. Will be held at the Fenwood village hall. Food will be
catered and drinks provided. Drinks will start at 6:00 and eat at 7:00. RSVP to Cindy by January 3rd if
you plan to attend. (715-581-2468 or Cindy.manecke@gmail.com.

Chili feed will be held on February 1% at Illusions Bar & Grill. Serving from 11 AM to 6 pm. Set up starts
at 9:00 at lllusions. We will make the chili on Friday January 31 at the Fenwood village hall starting at
6:00 pm. All members are asked to bring a pan of bars either Friday night to the village hall or
Saturday morning at lllusions. Come help out when you are available or come down and get some chili.
River Rats ATV Club gave a donation to our club for equipment. Thank you.

Meeting was adjourned.

There will be no December, January or February meetings.

Next meeting will be held on Monday March 10th 7:00 at Fenwood Village hall.

If you have not paid your dues this will be your last newsletter.
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